
 
 
 
 
 
        March 13, 2020 

    

 
Dear Summit Academy Parents/Guardians; 

 

We understand that many districts were closed on Friday for cleaning.  Summit Academy will be 

open on Monday, March 16 for the entire school day even if any of the districts are closed.  If your 

district is closed please contact your transportation provider to make sure your child will be picked up 

to come to Summit.  

 

As you know things are rapidly changing, please look for any updates on the Summit Academy or 

Summit Agency web pages. 

 

If possible, we ask that on Monday, your child brings lunch to school.  

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Dan DiMezza (508-667-1423), Kathy Buchanan 
(508-736-8555) or Alicia Gram (617-971-7893).  

Regards, 

Alicia 

Alicia Gram 

Assistant Program Director 

Director, Summit University Residence 

Summit Academy 

15 Jamesbury Dr. 

Worcester, MA 01609 
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